
From: Michael Baer
To: Joel Pablo
Subject: Re: MPWMD Special Board Meeting Agenda for Monday, 11/28/2022 at 5 p.m. (Zoom- Virtual)
Date: Thursday, November 24, 2022 7:27:30 AM

Hello Joel,

Please pass these remarks to the board for its special meeting on Monday.

Esteemed Board,
It appears you are doing a performance review of the General Manager.

From my viewpoint, I believe The District and the community are extremely fortunate to have
Mr Stoldt guiding the ship. His intelligence, integrity, work ethic, knowledge, and experience
all appear to me as impeccable credentials.

Please do what it takes to keep him happy. It is hard to imagine going through the emminent
domain process without him.

Many thanks to all of you for your service.

Sincerely,
Michael Baer.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Wed, Nov 23, 2022 at 1:04 PM, Joel Pablo
<Joel@mpwmd.net> wrote:

Good Morning, All:

The MPWMD Board of Director’s will convene a Special Meeting on Monday, November
28, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. which will be a Zoom- virtual meeting. The agenda is attached-above
and has been posted to the MPWMD Website at: 

To Join the Zoom Webinar Meeting, please click on this link. https://mpwmd-
net.zoom.us/j/81481302778?pwd=cmZhTGx6amsxYkpBWmZuUHpLN0pOdz09

To Participate by Phone:

Phone No.: (669) 900-9128
Webinar ID: 814 8130 2778
Passcode: 11282022

International numbers available: https://mpwmd-net.zoom.us/u/kcEJGtHimD

Additional Instructions on how to participate can be found on the published meeting
agenda
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Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.
    
Joel G. Pablo
Board Clerk
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
5 Harris Court, Building G, Monterey, CA 93940
Phone: 831-658-5652
LinkTree: https://linktr.ee/MPWMD
_______________________________________
Please note that email correspondence with the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District, along with
attachments, may be subject to the California Public Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless
otherwise exempt.
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